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Tuesday 3rd January 2023 
 
Welcome back to the first half of the spring term! We hope you had a relaxing and peaceful 
Christmas break and got a chance to spend time with family and friends. Thank you so much 
for all your kind cards and gifts that were given to us. We are looking forward to a busy half 
term in school and continuing to support the children in their development and learning. 
 
‘Big Adventures with Little Feet’ is the name of our topic for this half term with our focus 
being on exploring our world: where we live, where we go to school and our locality. We will 
also learn that the world is BIG and waiting to be explored! More details on what we will be 
doing over the coming weeks will come home in our curriculum leaflet on Friday. 
 
Phonics This week we will recap our work from the autumn term and complete some 
assessments to make sure that we are all accessing books at the appropriate level. 
 
Sharing Books This half term the sharing book box will be full of traditional and fairy tales, 
plus some different versions of these classics. 
 
 
Please do pop in to see me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs A Warren 
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